

Framingham Public Schools

Edward J. Gotgart, Ed.D., Interim Superintendent of Schools

73 Mount Wayte Avenue, Suite #5 Framingham, Massachusetts 01702 Telephone: 508-626-9117 Fax: 508-877-4240

February 1, 2017

Dear Students and Families,

National events over this past week have raised the concerns of many residents about their safety and security; often, these anxious feelings are shared by the children of these families. The Framingham Public Schools has a long and proud history of supporting its families, especially those who have recently arrived here, by providing a welcoming and safe environment for their children. We celebrate our diversity and embrace all students, no matter where they have come from, and we value the richness of the global experiences that our students bring with them every day.

Our schools have always been safe havens for our students and we assure you that they will continue to be so. If your child needs help navigating the flood of bad stories and disturbing events, please let us know so that we may assist them in any way that we can. Our staff are here to offer help and support through these difficult and confusing times. There is nothing more important to us than our students feeling welcomed and valued as members of the Framingham Public Schools. Please do consider us as your partner in this important work on behalf of your children, our students.

Ceym